## HOLY FAMILY

## HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC SCHOOL

December 16, 2022

Mr. and Mrs. Doug McCreight McCreight Foundation of Virginia 7706 Royal Azalea Court Springfield, VA 22153

. . . . ...

Dear Mr. and Mrs. McCreight:

On behalf of our students, faculty, and staff, I want to express my gratitude for your generosity. Your \$7000 tuition grant for our students is greatly appreciated. Six families received additional tuition support ranging from \$1000 - \$1800 dollars. The families were selected based on financial needs and hardships they experienced this year.

2

When the families received additional assistance from the McCreight Foundation, they were deeply moved by the kindness.

Your goodness to our school community is so very thoughtful. You will forever be in our hearts and our prayers.

Thank you from our faculty and staff, and especially our students, who will benefit from your kindness.

Peace and Blessings,

Sarah Cheulin

Sarah J. Chevlin

Principal

Wishing you a Menny Christmas and Blessed New Year. Sweeth Chul

14160 Ferndale Road Dale City, Virginia 22193 (703)670-3138 Fax: (703)563-9118 office@holyfamilydalecity.org http://www.holyfamilyinfolink.com